Canaan Conservation Commission

January 12, 2012

Attendees: Noel Everts, Bill Chabot, Elizabeth Chabot, Hilary Rogers, Kate Brooks, Alice Schori

Selectboard request

• The select board has requested a listing of everyone's terms of office. Marcia had additional information she was going to present to the Commission, but she was unable to attend due to illness. We will need to communicate with her via email to determine what is required.

Nature Hut

- A preliminary trail was completed on December 10th. It is taped but will need a more permanent marking.
- We need to schedule a day to install the windows- will discuss at next meeting

Misc

Consider digitizing the wetlands survey

Minutes

• December 2011: Alice moved to approve the minutes as presented, Bill Seconded, all approved.

Bill moved to adjourn the meeting

Alice seconded

The next meeting will be Monday February 6th at the Senior Center